
Racquet Center Advisory Meeting Minutes 

4 PM    Sept. 8, 2022      

 

Members attending: Ron Kurtz, Patty Felix, Karen Kaplan, Gail Keiling, Susan 
Morris 

Ocean Pines Board Member Liaison: Colette Horn 

 

Because Rhett Parsons had stepped down as chair of this committee, a vote was 
taken to elect Susan Morris to that position. Gail nominated her and was 

seconded by Ron. The motion was passed and Susan’s position as chair will be 
passed to the OPBOD for confirmation. 

 

The pickle court resurfacing has been delayed and may interfere with upcoming 
play. 

 

Karen asked that the muddy area around the water spigot near court 2 needs to 
be addressed. 

 

A discussion of the high number of players, especially non-members, who bypass 
the check-in table, play without paying. Patty remarked that this was lost 

revenue. Ron suggested wristbands which he had experienced at other clubs. 
Non-oversight of player participation is an issue. Colette has taken note of the 

good work of the attendants at the table, but players often walk around that area. 

 



Colette spoke about John Viola’s vision for the racquet center on a long range 
time line of 3-5 years. A discussion of a possible head of the complex was positive 

among the members. 

 

The next meeting will be Oct. 13th at 4PM. The members should go to the Ocean 
Pines website, Committees, Rackets, and print out the Resolution C-14 to be 

brought to the meeting.  

 

The meeting was adjourned at 5PM. 

 

Susan Morris 

Racquets Advisory Committee 

 

 


